Dear

After careful review of your charge account, it pleases

us to inform you that we have increased your credit limit

as follows:

OLD CREDIT LIMIT: $

NEW CREDIT LIMIT: $

Furthermore, this change in account status qualifies you

for use of our installment account. Should you require

additional information about this new account, please see

one of our credit representatives the next time you are

here for a visit.

You are a valued customer, and as such, you will be advised

of our special customer sales, which we have from time to

time. We appreciate your continued patronage, and look

forward to being able to assist you in the near future.
